Freedom of Information Act 2000   
Your request for information has now been considered. 
You asked:
Re. Cllr Manju Sood, Cllr Mo Chohan  & Cllr John Thomas, Grant Butterworth… how many public or private meetings each of you have had or have scheduled to have with the applicants of the planning application? Please provide full details of issues discussed and outcomes / proposed to follow up actions.

Answer: 

The Freedom of Information Act does not apply to councillors in their ward capacity and therefore no information is held by the Council on this matter in relation to any councillors’ meeting that may have taken place.

Mr Butterworth has not held any meetings with the applicants but we have also considered if any other council officers have met with the applicants in order to be transparent. With respect to council officers, I can confirm that no pre-application meetings were held with the applicants or agents for the scheme. 
During consideration of the application, one meeting between the case officer, the applicant and the agent for the application was held on site on 25th October 2017. The details of the application were discussed verbally but no notes were taken of this meeting. 
Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with this section of the FoI Act, the information requested is not held.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

